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Welcome New TeamWelcome New TeamWelcome New Team
MembersMembersMembers

Corey Bowlin, Utilities Maintenance Worker I,
Wastewater Collection

Michael Holveck, Maintenance Worker III, Right of
Way

 Deborah Lux, City Council Member

10 Year Service10 Year Service10 Year Service
AwardAwardAward

Thank you Nick Falkner for 10 years of dedicated
service to the City of Punta Gorda.  Your integrity,
professionalism, and wealth of knowledge make
you a valuable asset to the City’s team. As one
resident said recently on behalf of her HOA, “we
are grateful to the City for hiring and retaining
someone like you.”


